
Date:  27 March 2020 

Hello Everyone 

We hope that you are all keeping safe and well. 

This last week has been very strange at school, with only a handful of children and staff on site.  I’m sure that it’s 

been equally strange for you but, sadly, something we will have to get used to for the time being.   

Please use the time to encourage and support your children doing school work.  We have uploaded work onto 

SeeSaw and will add more after what would have been the Easter holidays, ie, week beginning 13 April.  Also, 

take a look at the school website’s Home Learning page.  You will find alternative links to additional resources 

which we will be adding to throughout this period.  And, of course, don’t forget reading, which is invaluable.   

It’s also important to keep children (and yourselves) fit during this lockdown so we encourage you all to under-

take daily exercise.  Children who have been in school have thoroughly enjoyed participating in Joe Wickes You-

tube videos each day and suggest you take a look at home.  We’re lucky to live in such a beautiful part of the 

country with fantastic countryside all around us.  Nature walks with children, at this time of year particularly, 

would also be a great learning experience and some of our staff who live locally may see you out and about to 

wave to.   

Remember that you can get in touch with teachers via SeeSaw or by email: 

head@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk or secretary@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk.   

Although there is very little school news at the moment we will try and post another newsletter after the Easter 

period.  In the meantime please keep safe. 

Annual reports have been sent out today with this newsletter.  

Please Note: Reception report are done in the Summer term at the end of their early years curriculum. Year 1 

reports will be sent by Mr Coleman over the weekend. The very busy and unusual schedule recently means he is 

just finishing off writing his comments.  
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